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Date	 May	19th	2014	
																																																																																																																		
	
Re:	End	of	Life	Notification	for	DGP	Series	
	
	
Dear	Valued	Customer,	
	
Power‐One	has	decided	to	EOL	DGP	Series	product.			
	
The	part	numbers	impacted	are:	
	

 DGP12U5D15	
 DGP12U5S5	
 DGP20E24T5/12	
 DGP20E24T5/15	

	
Last	Time	Order:	Nov	19th	2014	
Last	Ship	Date:	May	19th	2015	
	
		
None	of	the	Part	numbers	listed	above	have	any	suitable	replacements.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	about	this	end	of	life	notification,	please	contact	your	local	
Power‐One	representative	or	email	tech.suport@power‐one.com.		
	
We	would	also	like	to	take	this	opportunity	to	thank	you	for	your	business	in	the	past	and	
to	assure	you	that	everything	we	do	is	aimed	at	becoming	your	power	supply	partner	of	
choice	in	the	future.	
	
Sincerely,		
	
		
Bob	Marston	
Product	Marketing	Manager,	BMP	DC/DC	Isolated	Converters,	Power	Solutions	
Email	Bob.Marston@power‐one.com	
	


